
Dear CAPASUS members: 

Thank you all for coming out to join us on our first CAPASUS Thanksgiving party!  It 
was a warm and fun evening together sharing, singing, laughing, & dancing.  I want to 
thank each one for your participation which definitely makes our CAPASUS family a 
stronger one!  We had a wonderful time together with 46 participants joined us!  We 
missed those who were not able to join us this time and truly hope that many of you will 
be able to join us next time.   

We want to give our thanks to our TECO Director General Tai, Deputy-Director General 
Chuang, and CCC Director Sun, who all took time out of their busy schedule to join us 
(& provided us nice drawing prizes :-).  We also want to give thanks to CCC for 
providing us the nice facility, and Sydney for the delicious dinner boxes (& restaurant 
coupons for drawing as well!).   

I want to thank our staff team for putting this event together, particular our activity 
committee (Taian, Todd, Jeani, & Mike).  Special thanks also goes out to Lily Hwang 
and Sandy Yu, who coordinated delicious dessert / fruits / beverage for us.  All the 
talent show participants (sweet, Chin-Tser, Yu-Sheng, Mac, Prof. Hsu, staff team, Tsai 
couple, etc.) and our ball room dance instructors Chen & Todd!  Most importantly, we 
want to thank YOU for your participation.  Without everyone's hard work and 
participation, the event won't be as successful, warm, and meaningful~  We were also 
so glad to see several new members joined us for the first time.  We hope you enjoyed 
it as much as we did.  It is always nice to see new and young faces in our CAPASUS 
family and we hope you will join us often!   

Thank you all again for an unforgettable evening together in this Thanksgiving 
season.  Please check out the links below for our party videos (specially thanks to 
ChuChu our amazing photographer)! 

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday~ 

Sincerely, 

Su-I….. sweet 

Su-I Hou, DrPH, CPH, MCHES, RN 
2013-2014 CAPASUS President 
www.capasus.org 

Associate Professor & OSL Service-Learning Senior Scholar, Health Promotion and Behavior 

College of Public Health, The University of Georgia 

309 Ramsey Center, Athens, GA 30602 

http://www.publichealth.uga.edu/hpb/about/directory/faculty/su-i_hou 

 


